
All Saints
Theirs is the kingdom of heaven.

Jesus said to his disciples and to the crowd: "How happy
are the poor in spirit; theirs is the kingdom of heaven."
The Beatitudes are given to us as the way of life for all
Christians and for anyone who wants to live life to the full.
To be poor in spirit does not mean that we think that we are
no good. At times this is how it is passed on to us. It does
mean to be in touch with the wonders of who we are, how
good we are, but to know that all of that is gift, not
possession. We have so much and yet we either take it for
granted or we are only aware of what we don't have. This
week is a call to be in touch with our richness and be filled
with gratitude and gladness. How important this is for every
married couple if they are to live their marriage fully. It is
also very important for families to rejoice in each other. And
our faith community is so full of the goodness of people and
richness of Christ. To be a saint is to be a person of
gratitude. Fr. Johnny Doherty, C.Ss.R.
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The Bethany Group will lead the Rosary in St. Oliver
Plunkett Church, Clady this Sunday at 3.00pm.

GREENLOUGH MASS TIMES
Monday 2nd November -  7.30pm (No morning Mass)

The Commemoration of All the Faithful Departed
Tuesday - Thursday: 9.00am. Friday: 7.30pm(First

Friday); Saturday: 10.00am; Vigil: 7.30pm. 
Sunday: 9.00am; 11.00am. The Children's Liturgy

continues each Sunday during the 11am Mass.

Anniversary Masses during the Week
Sunday 1st at 9.00am for James & Margaret Rankin

Sunday 1st at 11am for Joseph & Elizabeth McCloskey
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Indulgences for the Holy Souls.
From 12 o’clock noon on the 1st November until midnight
on 2nd November all who have confessed, received Holy
Communion and prayed for the Pope’s intentions (one Our
Father and Hail Mary, or any other prayer of one’s choice),
can gain one plenary indulgence by visiting a church or
Oratory and there reciting one Our Father and the Apostles’
Creed. This indulgence is applicable only to the souls of the
departed. Confession may be made at any time within the
week preceding or the week following the 1st November.
Holy Communion may be received on any day from 1st - 8th
November.

The faithful who visit a cemetery and pray for the dead may
gain a plenary indulgence applicable only to the Holy Souls
on the usual conditions one per day from 1st - 8th
November. The conditions above also apply for this.

Greenlough Sick and Housebound
Fr. Harkin will attend the sick and
housebound this Monday 2nd &
Tuesday 3rd November.



Website: www.greenlough.com

St Michael`s Apostolate of Prayer for Priests
The Apostolate offers us a special opportunity to pray for a
priest each day. The co-ordinators in the Derry Diocese wish
to raise awareness of the St Michael's Apostolate of Prayer
for Priests and to invite people from across the diocese to
join in this prayer initiative. 

The co-ordinators for the diocese, and their contact details,
are: Rosemary Johnson: 8225 9541or 07810387825, E:
brendan_rosemary@yahoo.co.uk, Siobhan Sweeney: 8224
8479 or 07880588041, email siobhanswen1@yahoo.co.uk,
Ethna Hill: 028 82269245 or 07528249838, email
ethna776@yahoo.com & Eamon Cassidy: 07743502165,
email e_cassidy@hotmail.com. www.prayerforpriests.com

Bann Valley Community Group - The Annual General
Meeting will take place in the St. Oliver Plunkett Hall on

Thursday 12th November at 7.30pm.

Annual Mass for Deceased Young People & Children will
be celebrated by Bishop Donal McKeown in St. Eugene’s
Cathedral, on Sunday 8th November at 7.00pm. If you
wish to have the name of your loved one on the
Remembrance Tree you will have an opportunity to do so
before Mass. Refreshments will be served after Mass.

Sacred Heart Messenger Magazine. The November Issue
is now available on the table at the Church Door. 

The Subscription for next year’s magazine is now due.

The Road of Hope Shoebox Appeal
St. Mary’s P.S. Greenlough are now collecting for The
Road of Hope Shoebox Appeal. Labels for the boxes can
be collected from the school. Children in the age groups 11
- 14 & 15 upwards are in special need this year. To cover
transport costs we would ask you to contribute £1 per box.

Closing date - Thursday 19th November 2015.

Living the Sunday Liturgy - Prayer Focus
Father, all powerful and ever living God,

Today we rejoice in the holy women and men
of every time and place. May their prayers
bring us your forgiveness and love. We ask

this through Christ our Lord. Amen.

This week, how could you encourage those who work
for the renewal of marriage in the church?

Greenloughs Got Talent - Saturday 7th November
The Wild Duck Portglenone

Ticket holders please be in and seated for 8pm  This is a
ticket only seated event. No ticket no entry. Could anyone
who is unable to attend the show please contact the
following: Charlene Downey: 07813631876, Eilish
Henry: 07816312774, Paula Birt: 07709490062 &
Bronagh Moore: 07967086802 to leave back tickets as
people are looking them. We look forward to seeing you at
the show and we hope you enjoy the night!

Email: greenloughparish@gmail.com

MASS TIMES
SUNDAYS:

Vigil:7.30pm
Morning:

9.00am & 11am
Holydays:

Vigil: 7.30pm
During the day:
9.00am & 11am
WEEKDAYS:
Mon - Thurs:

9.00am
Friday: 7.30pm
Saturday: 10am

First Fridays:
7.30pm

CONFESSIONS

Saturdays:
After Vigil Mass 

Eves of First
Fridays &
Holydays:

After evening 
Mass

TELEPHONE

NUMBERS:
Fr. Hasson
7964 2458
Fr. Harkin
2582 1190

Parish Office:
2582 1190

St. Mary’s PS:
2582 1066
St. Mary’s
College:

2582 1370

45 Card Drive will resume this week on
Friday 6th November in Moneystaghan Hall at 8.00pm.

Portglenone Health Centre are holding their final Flu
Clinic on Thursday 12th November from 9.30am. If you
have received a letter this year please book an appointment
with one of the receptionists: 028 2582 1551.

Collections: 25/10 - Missions: £51.00.
Weekly/Monthly: £873.50.

Building Fund: £491.50. Thank you.

Greenlough GAC - Lotto: 26/10: 11, 19, 23, 24. 
Jackpot not won: £5000. 2nd Jackpot:
£950. £25: Brenda Doherty, Bellaghy &
James McPeake c/o Aine McPeake.

Remember you can do the Lotto online!


